
 

 

 

UPDATE 4-11-2022 
   
Subject: Water Transmission Main Project (W1810) 
 
UPDATED SCHEDULE ON MAP PAGE 2 
 
Original notification information below: 
 
Traffic Impacts: 

• Lane closures, road closures, and detours until pipe work is complete.  

• Residents in the neighborhood will need to follow the signs and use the detour route once it is 
established.  

• Driveway access may be delayed for the short period it takes to excavate and backfill that area. 
Flaggers will work with residents to get them in or out but there may be delays. Please plan 
accordingly.  

• Pedestrian traffic through the work zone will be provided but please avoid if possible.  

• Access will be maintained for emergency vehicles, mail, and garbage service. The contractor will 
work with the service providers to minimize interruptions or delays.  

• AWWD has coordinated with the school district to accommodate school bus schedules.  
  
Water Service Interruptions:  

• Advanced notification will be provided. Interruptions will not last longer than a day.   
 
Noise generated by the construction equipment should be expected. ICI must perform night work when 
the construction is near or in 164th St SW as required by Snohomish County and WSDOT.  
 
Monthly updated information will be available during construction through AWWD’s website (awwd.com) 
under   AWWD.com/about-us/current-projects.   Project number is W1810.  Questions or comments 

concerning subjects other than this project should be directed to the main AWWD office at 425-743-4605. 
  
Construction can be challenging for a community, and AWWD sincerely appreciates your patience and 
understanding as we complete this very important water main work in your area. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Catherine Forrest 
AWWD Construction Manager 
425-741-7982 (Direct Office Line);  
206-949-4120 (Mobile) 

https://awwd.com/about-us/current-projects/



